
Hi boys and girls. We are really excited for you to join our super school and cannot 
wait to meet you! Due to current circumstances, we have not been able to have our 

normal Induction days. Instead, we have created some fun tasks for you to complete. 

First, we would like you to watch the video of 

Miss Marshall reading the story ‘Chomp Goes to 
School’. 

This is on our school website:

www.davidlivingstone-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk/wordpress/

Choose the heading: ‘P1 Induction 2021’

Next, we would like you to design and make your very own colourful

‘Sea Creature Friend’ for Chomp.

This can be any way you wish. You can draw, paint, or create it using 
recycled materials. Here are some examples: 

There is also an optional, fun colouring task if you choose to complete this.

When you have created your Sea Creature, please send a picture of your artwork to

office@davidlivingstone-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk

Remember to include your child’s name in your email. We will have your super work on display for your starting school in August. 

*Please ensure your child is not in the picture as we do not have written permission to display his/her photograph at this point. 
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